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     We are so grateful for the continued  support by our amazing families. We  had hoped that we would be able to  open for longer hours by now,  however we have not had any new  enrollment and are still operating at  less that ¼ enrollment. We are still  hopeful tha t enrollment will pick up  soon and we hope to open for longer  hours soon enough! Thank you all  again for your cooperation and  understanding.      
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O ur temporary hours will   continue through  September for now   from  8am - 3:30pm.   We will let you know when/if  our ho urs will change. We apologize for any  inconvenience.      Meals will be served at the following  times   Breakfast: 8am   AM snack: 9:30am   Lunch: 11:30 am   PM Snack: 3 pm     ** Reminder:  We will be closed  Monday September  7 th   for Labor  Day. School will resume in session  Tuesday September 8 th   .    

Monthly Themes  

Reminders to Parents  
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   Please see updated sick policy re:  COVID - 19 update.      Please notify office immediately  and  stay home  if your child has any  symptoms of COVID - 19, has been in  close contact of someone who has  tested positive, or if any family  members in the household have had  any symptoms of COVID - 19.       Staff has strict cleaning policies at  during the day and at the end of t he  day to ensure the safety and well - being of everyone at Noah’s Ark! We  appreciate your continued support.     

Week 1:   Western   Week 2:   Transportation   Week 3 :   Space   Week 4 :  Colors   Week 5:   Forest / Forest Animals          

Hours of operation  


